From: Gribble, Peter 
Sent: Friday, January 23, 2015 8:23 AM
To: Berlin, Steve; Armidano, Ursula; Keane, Erin
Subject: Gift Report

Ursula Armidano, Director of Collection Processes, Water Billing and Customer Service received a gift yesterday.

The gift was from Anthony Disano. We believe he works for Parkvue Realty. The gift is from Cheryls. We have not fully opened the box and believe it is a box of cookies. 

Ursula will have it returned to Mr. Disano.

Thank you.

Peter Gribble

Deputy Director

Water Billing and Customer Service

Department of Finance

